
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Postage Due Mail shown at Royal 

 

Nearly 130 Fellows, members and guests enjoyed the display given by Patrick Frost 
on 7 June to The Royal Philatelic Society London. The material examined Great 
Britain Postage Due Mail from 1839 to the present day, with many fine items were 
shown, starting with the introduction of the Uniform 4d Post on December 5, 1839. 

However, as Chris Harman, giving the vote of thanks, explained, it is the more 
modern material that is often harder to find and thus much scarcer. Chris described 
this as ‘a wonderful display of sophisticated material’. 

The various handstamps, charge marks, and explanatory markings were 
comprehensively shown, as was the use of postage due stamps. The display included 
Official Mail, Jury Summons, Parliamentary Proceedings, as well as examples of 
Registration, Express Delivery, Book Post and Parcel Post. 

The President, Brian 
Trotter, presented Patrick 
with the Society’s 
plaquette in recognition of 
a display that had been 
greatly appreciated by all 
present. 

 

 

 

Brian Trotter, President of The Royal Philatelic Society London, 
presents Patrick Frost with the Society’s plaquette. 
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